
Following guidance from Federal, State, and County officials, 
Haverford Township has declared a State of Emergency, effective 
Monday, March 16, 2020.

The Township Administration Building, CREC, Skatium, Library 
and historic structures will be closed to the public until 
at least March 30, 2020.

Please continue to check back for updates. Please continue to check back for updates.  All updates will be posted
at www.havtwp.org.

Please Note: 


